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Dear Paul 

 

ICoSS consultation response on Network Output Measures 

 

The Industrial and Commercial Shippers and Suppliers (ICoSS) group is the trade body 

representing non-domestic industrial and commercial (I&C) suppliers in the GB energy market.  

Members collectively supply three-quarters of the gas needs of the non-domestic sector as well 

as half of the electricity provided by non-domestic independent suppliers1. 

 

Please find below our consultation response regarding the proposed Network Output Measures 

methodology (covering asset health, criticality, and risk).    

 

We are generally supportive of the Ofgem proposals, and believe that it should ensure a robust 

process to ensuring that network performance is appropriately measure in these areas.  A 

feature of the proposed methodology is that it places great reliance on accurate reporting on the 

network organisations.  Whilst we are confident that Ofgem will challenge any unclear or 

obviously incomplete data provided, there seems to some value in having independent oversight 

of the original data collation and submission by the transporter to ensure that it is complete and 

consistent.    

 

Please contact me if you wish anything further regarding our response 

 

Yours sincerely 
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Gareth Evans 

Chair ICoSS 

 


